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From the June 2023 exam session, there is a change to the spreadsheet response option. Please be reassured the 
question style and approach is not changing.

Exhibit 1 from question 1 is already presented in a spreadsheet and provides the financial statements that will be used 
to prepare consolidated financial statements per the question requirement. This will not change.

However the spreadsheet response option will now be prepopulated with a copy of exhibit 1.

Using the December 2022 question 1 that has already been made available we can illustrate what you will see in the 
June 2023 exam:

The opening screen will look exactly the same:
 

With exhibit 1 open you will now be reminded that it is copied into the spreadsheet response option:
 



We are still providing you with exhibit 1 in case you accidently delete anything from the spreadsheet response option 
in which case you can use exhibit 1 to copy/paste from. However you should close exhibit 1 to avoid screen clutter.

This shows you the spreadsheet response option – it is an exact copy of exhibit 1 but allows you to immediately start 
working on the consolidation of the financial statements using the information provided in the other exhibits.



accaglobal.com

© ACCA April 2023


